
DRIVING RECOMMENDATIONS 
Please allow an abundance of time for early rush hour traffic.  The pool is located on Point Pleasant 

Drive between Middle Ridge Drive and Majestic Lane, across from Greenbriar East Elementary School.  

 

 

Entrance that had the most 

traffic for the 2016 ASR meet. 

There are 5 entrances into 

Greenbriar:  

3 off Stringfellow – Poplar 

Tree Road, Point Pleasant 

Drive & Melville Lane 

2 off Rt. 50 – Majestic Lane & 

Middle Ridge Drive 


